
April 2024 CJO Commissioner Report 

 

Positive Feedback- As we are working diligently on preparing for season take-oƯs coming 
up quickly, I feel that it is very important to acknowledge the positive feedback received 
from our community regarding our program since the beginning of the year. Please keep up 
the good work and if you need anything, please do not hesitate to reach out to myself, 
Brian, or Justin.  

MMPFL Meetings- The March meeting was cancelled, and items were moved to the April 
meeting. The April meeting will take place on 4/11 at 7pm in Mason. Items being covered in 
the upcoming meeting include scheduling, conditioning, schools/entities interested in 
joining the league, rule meeting locations, and registering clubs on USA football. 

Legacy Program-Following the April meeting, we will determine when we will be able to get 
the storage facility prepped and ready to go before accepting donations of equipment. I 
need to follow up on the fund for this and develop promotional communications to support 
this eƯort.  

Grant Opportunities- I have identified several grant opportunities that our program can 
apply to. As soon as I have availability, I will begin applying for these. As we know, our 
facilities are the most pressing priority at this time and will be the basis for these grant 
applications.  

Board Responsibilities- As a reminder, it is imperative that board members share the bulk 
of operational responsibilities necessary to carry on our program. Please be sure to sign up 
for event coverage on the signup genius to ensure we are spreading out the work. Thank you 
to those who have stepped up to cover events while others have been tied up with other 
obligations. Additionally, please act as a positive program martyr by sharing opportunities 
and program communications as you are able. We have been doing a really good job with 
all of this so far and we don’t want to lose momentum.  

Website- I plan to continue to work with Brian and Lauren on building out the website with 
more information that will be helpful to families, coaches/staƯ, and our community. All 
feedback has been very positive up to this point and registrants have really appreciated the 
online option.  

Compliance, forms, and documentation- As things slow down with my personal coaching 
responsibilities, I plan to begin diving into these items to prepare for our upcoming fall 
season. If you wish to be a part of this process or have inputs, please let me know.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED COMMITMENT AND SUPPORT! 


